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CORRESPONDENCE -Katherine Vlahakis

"Vlahakis, Kathy" <kvlahakis @coxcastle.com> To "Ibbiz@longbeach.gov"
12/03/2013 10:30 AM <Ibbiz@Iongbeach.gov>
cc
Subject Panama Joes Permit

On behalf of my mother, Mary Vlahakis, we are against Panama Joes
increasing their entertainment in any way. In fact, they are already far too
loud and finding vomit and defecation on the sidewalks is highly
objectionable and completely unacceptable. Any measure to decrease their
entertainment is imperative.

Thank you,

Katherine Vlahakis
kathyvlahakis@verizon.net



